
Friday 17th November 2023 

Ruby Class News 

 

 

 

Interfaith Day 

On Tuesday, our Interfaith Day had a focus on our similarities and differences. We shared a book 
and thought about all of the things that make us similar and different to others. 

We answered questions beginning with: What do you think? What do you believe? What do you 
celebrate? We then compared our answers with the rest of the class to see the similarities and 
differences in our answers.  

 

In the afternoon, on teams, we met Helen (a Christian) 
and Abdul (a Muslim) who spoke about what their 
religions tell them about why it is important to look 
after the planet. We discovered that although they have 
different religious beliefs, they share similar beliefs 
about how and why we should look after our planet.  

 

 

We then worked together to create a paperchain 
full of our ideas about the things we can do to 
help protect the planet.  

 

 

 

 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 

We have been thinking about what bullying is, what it isn’t and what it might feel like to be bullied.  

 

Clothes for Christmas Performance 

Letters will be coming home today about outfits for our Christmas Play. Please make sure clothes 
are named and in a labelled bag.  


